ALTA Technology Committee Report
Chair: Chris St. John
Staff Liaison: Barry Sawyer

Recent Meeting: October, 2017 (ALTA ONE)

Future Meetings: March, 2018 (ALTA Springboard)

Recent/ Current Updates:

Getting Information to ALTA Members — Communications Pipeline - Soliciting
participants for writing white papers or articles on important technology items. The
committee is looking for its members to work with the ALTA Communications
department to contribute to the topics highlighted in the February phone/virtual
meeting among committee members. The resulting product may be an article for
TitleNews Online, TitleNews magazine, or a contribution to the ALTA Blog.

E-notary and Remote Notary — ALTA has started a Remote Electronic Notarization
Workgroup. This group is focused primarily on legislative/regulatory information more
than technology, but innovation is part of the conversation. Members of the Technology
Committee have been participating in the group’s conference calls.



